














































































Dear Breitung Township, 

Kugler Township 

9172Hwy135N 

PO Box599 

Kugler Township is looking into changing fire protection for t he northern part of the 

township. We are inquiring if Breitung Fire Department would be interested in taking this 

area. Roughly it would be about 50 household in that area. If the township is interested in 

this, we would be looking for year to year contract with them. Please let us know if Breitung 

would be interested. 

Thanks, 

Chairperson 

Chris Suihkonen 




